
        

 

 

November 9, 2023 

 

Dear Friend of Life, 

 

Right to Life Michiana and Knights of Columbus of St. Joseph County are partnering once again for the second 

annual “Stuff-a-Truck for Babies” initiative benefitting Women’s Care Center this winter!  

The community support we received for this project last year blew us away. We were able to stuff the truck to 

the brim, making a record-breaking donation of practical support items for moms and babies. More than 

a dozen of us stood side by side in an assembly line to unload hundreds of thousands of diapers, wipes, 

blankets, and other items. It took us hours… 

Through January 19, we are once again organizing drives to collect products for Women’s Care Center, and 

we need your help. With your support, the March for Life in South Bend will kick off on January 19 with a 

vehicle packed with support…a visible sign that, “We care a truckload.” 

How do you get involved? We have made the process easy: 

1. Give us a call at 574.232.5433 or email life@prolifemichiana.org to let us know you’d like to participate. 

Let us know how many 8.5” x 11” or 11” x 17” flyers you’d like to post at your church, business, or other 

location, and our volunteers will drop them off at your address! 

2. Collect items on your timeline as you see fit. With Thanksgiving, Advent, and Christmas right around 

the corner, the timing is perfect to include the “Stuff a Truck for Babies” project in your community 

almsgiving. These items are needed most: baby wipes; diapers (sizes NB, 4, 5, 6, and pull-ups); store-

bought blankets; baby towels and washcloths; formula (Gerber Soothe or Gentle); pajamas (2T-5T); 

sippy cups; diaper bags, nursing covers, nursing pillows, and other items for new moms. 

3. When you wrap up your collection, call us back at 574.232.5433 or email life@prolifemichiana.org, and 

we will arrange a pick-up from your location. You can also drop off items directly to the Right to Life 

office (2004 Ironwood Circle, Suite 130, South Bend, IN 46635) or at any local Knights of Columbus 

chapter location. 

Wouldn’t it be amazing if we needed to get two trucks this year? Let’s make it happen! 

Thank you for your strong partnership in building a culture of life here in our community. Michiana shows time 

and time again the strength of good people coming together for good’s sake. 

 

For life, 

 

Antonio Marchi   Steve Sommers 

Executive Director   Chapter Special Events Coordinator 

Right to Life Michiana   Knights of Columbus 

mailto:life@prolifemichiana.org
mailto:life@prolifemichiana.org

